
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Ann Gibbons

Address The Ramblings,2 Springfield,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HG

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to the above planning application of further housing between Banbury and 
Hanwell 
Hanwell is a charming historic rural village, which would be lost forever if the planning went 
ahead, and it became part of Banbury. 
In addition the loss of valuable farm land is a tragedy, especially at a time when our country 
needs to become more self sufficient, as well as depriving farmers of their livelihoods. 
Important animal habitats are diminishing and this would add to their decline which is 
another tragedy. Soon we will have very little wildlife left, and we owe it to our precious 
animals and birds to preserve their homes and food sources. 
The beautiful green landscape will be ruined forever, and is something that would be 
regretted in a very short time, and ruin quality of life for animals and humans. 
In addition traffic congestion would increase, resulting in further pollution at a time when we 
should be reducing it. 
 
PLEASE  don't let this happen, it would be heartbreaking  and devastating in so many ways.
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